
PRESS RELEASE 
OPEN BY APPOINTMENT ONLY 

BROOKE COUNTY COURTHOUSE 
 
Beginning Monday, May 4, 2020, the Brooke County Courthouse will be open by 
appointment only. Only West Virginia residents will have access regarding 
essential business. Please call the appropriate department before visiting to 
determine if your business requires a face-to-face appointment. If your business 
can be conducted by mail, phone, or online, please use those options. If you come 
to the courthouse without an appointment, you may be turned away.  
 
FACE COVERINGS ARE REQUIRED TO ENTER THE COURTHOUSE. 
 
Contact information:  
  
Phone    304-737-3663 
 
Website:    https://tax.brookecountysheriff.com 
 

We look forward to serving the public! 
 

If you are showing the following symptoms - FEVER, COUGH, SHORTNESS OF 
BREATH – please do not come to the Courthouse. 

https://tax.brookecountysheriff.com/

